
Request for Transportation to Non-Public Schools

Residents of the Hadley-Luzerne School District who are eligible for transportation to non-public schools under the 15 mile limit
are required to file an application each year for such transportation in accordance with Chapter 363 of the New York State Laws
of 1950. *Complete and return this form only if you wish to request transportation to a private school(s) for your children.

For transportation start date of September 2025, this form must be received by April 1, 2025.

IMPORTANT NOTE: If children in the same household will need transportation to more than 1 private school, a separate form
should be used for each school. Distance to school must be less than 15 miles from residence.

Name of Private School:
Address:

Street City Zip

List All Children Attending This School
Last, First, Middle Gender DOB

Grade As
Of 9/2023 AM PM

No AM
Transp

No PM
Transp

1.

2.

3.

Other Students in This Household – (include those who have not reached school age) Gender DOB

4.

5.

6.

Full Name of Parents/Guardians
Relationship
to Student Home Phone Work Phone Cell Phone Email Address

Students’ Residential Address (Not a Post Office Box) *Please indicate if Mailing Address is different from Residential Address

Street:
City, Zip

Resides With: Both Parents Father Mother Other

I certify that the information provided above is accurate and complete:

Parent/Guardian Signature Date

Approved:
Transportation Supervisor

Approved:
Business Administrator

Approved:
Registrar of Students

Hadley-Luzerne Central School District, Transportation Department, PO Box 200, Lake Luzerne, NY 12846


